	TAVISTOCK Athletic Club
	www.tavistockathletics.co.uk


Committee Meeting 
Wednesday 4th March 2020
	Present: Alistair Kinsey (Chairman), Tony Shearer (Vice Chair), 

Dene Medland (Treasurer), 
Ian Collacott (Male Welfare Officer), Emma Craig (Female Welfare Officer), 

Elaine Fileman (Junior Coach Co-Ordinator), 

James Armstrong (Senior Coach Co-Ordinator) & Sally Lipscombe (Secretary)

	Apologies – None all present
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	Matters Arising from Last Month’s Minutes
· Junior coaches meeting still to be arranged.
· Steeple chase has not yet been repaired.

· Still waiting on long jump covers.

· Clock timer has not yet been purchased.

· The College are behind the Meadows project.

· Competition kit is almost ready for the Spring warm up.
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	Treasurer’s Report:

· Dene produced her report prior to the meeting with copies given out at the meeting.
· Membership renewals are steadily coming in, 
· a reminder that this is now due thank you.
· Entry monies for the Tavy 5 have been coming in.
· The first batch of money for the Primary School Challenge has come in.
· A new urn for the catering team has been purchased.
· We haven’t managed to get a club credit card yet as we are undergoing a HSBC safeguarding process, Dene will try again when this is complete.
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	Coaching & Competition:
· The Track Etiquette guide is being updated, the main thing though that the committee want to re-iterate is to “look before you move”, there have been a few incidents recently which involved a few close serious collisions with our young junior athletes.
· The importance of running groups to encourage transmission between groups to accommodate ability & progression was discussed.
· The last Youth Development Competition was cancelled; the next one is 20th March which Elaine is hoping to attend.
· We need to start promoting the Spring Warm up.
· There is going to be a LiRF (leader in running fitness) application process put into place.  So if you wanted to become a leader you would have to apply to do so.
· A list of upcoming events to be collated to promote on our website.
· The Grand Prix events to be agreed & put together.
· It was agreed that for all volunteers at our own events it would be double points.
· The Tavy 13 is 29th March this year, not long to go now & we still need help in all departments, please let us know if you can spare any of your time on the day, it is much appreciated by the club.  Thank you.
· Tavy 5 Sport Relief is Saturday 14th March, the entry fee is £5, all monies taken will go to Sport Relief.  There will also be hot drinks & cakes
 available on the day.
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	 Equipment & Facilities:
· It was discussed that it would be a good idea for the Tavy 7 to have a gazebo to be used as a changing facility.
· Elaine asked for more throws training time.

· The Hammers still need maintaining.

· A discussion was had about how to celebrate our 35th anniversary; a date for these celebrations was set for Friday 4th September.  To include

· A Club T-shirt

· T&F Fun Events

· Club BBQ with music

· We are going to purchase the ‘sun rise’ container from Alan Lewis as this cause is now coming to an end.

· Alistair said he would like to purchase a container for the college to store their own T&F equipment by the track entrance, this would then free up the garage for our kit, therefore we would both be self sufficient.

· We are working with the college towards getting a full lease of the track.

· The grass cutter to be removed from the garage.

· Quotes to be obtained for garage flooring, when complete this will be our club night meeting point, this will save us room hire expenses.
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	Date of Next Meeting Wednesday 
8th April 2020
	


